
November 25, 2010   
 
Getting ready for business: 
Starting the countdown until we open the "truck" 
doors on January 1!  We will be heading to Baltimore 
next week for the annual equine veterinarians 
meeting.  We plan to make the major purchases to 
get the practice up and running there.  So much to 
do, so little time.  See you in January.	
  

	
  


